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Project summary 

The four fitness stations in Apex Park on the 

Noosaville foreshore, last updated in 2010, 

need replacement due to environmental wear 

and the removal of some equipment, which 

has rendered parts unusable. 

This project is part of the Council’s annual 

infrastructure renewal program and is 

independent from the Noosaville Foreshore 

Infrastructure Master Plan, which is still in 

review. 

Council is committed to ongoing 

maintenance and necessary refurbishment to 

ensure the foreshore is maintained to a good 

standard. 

 

Design  

Community consultation conducted in 
October 2023 and feedback from fitness 
professionals has helped shape the design 
for the new equipment.  
 
Key recommendations included: 

• user-friendly equipment. 

• emphasise bodyweight exercises. 

• suitable for various ages and fitness 
levels. 

• wheelchair accessible 

• clear usage instructions 

• ease of maintenance with few moving 
parts and no hydraulics. 

 

Timing and community impact 

Installation of the four fitness stations is 

scheduled to begin Monday, 30 September 

2024 and take approximately a month to 

complete, weather permitting. 

During this period, the fitness stations will be 
closed, and safety barriers will be installed to 
restrict access. 
 
Access to the foreshore, playground, and 
amenities will remain open as usual. 
 
Your patience is appreciated. 
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Funding   

These works are proudly funded by Noosa 

Council. 
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